
All seminar attendees are required to receive a visitor 
badge from the front desk at the NOAA Great Lakes 
Environmental Research Laboratory facility. Attendees 
need to present a valid U.S. photo ID or green card. 
 

If you are a Foreign National advance notification of at least 
48 hours is needed so that security guidelines are 
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